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June 24, 2018 

To: Toronto City Council 

cc: Councillor Cressy
Harbord Village Residents Association

and other Residents Associations 

Re: PW 30.5 – Vision Zero Road Safety Plan  – Designation of Community Safety Zones 

In our letter to City Council regarding EX 35.26 regarding the expenditure of funding for road safety, we 
noted that in the Grange neighbourhood there is an extensive amount of pedestrian activity that arises from
the number of schools and childcare centres within the neighbourhood. 

We noted that there are: 
- 2 elementary schools 
- 2 secondary schools 
- 1 school for children with special needs 
- Over twenty buildings associated with 3 post-secondary institutions 
- 4 childcare centres 
- 2 community centres 
- 2 institutional residences 
- 2 seniors residences 
- 3 hospitals 
- 1 public art gallery and several private galleries 
- 1 bicycle lane. 

We respectfully request that our community be evaluated for the introduction of community safety zones. 

Sincerely, 

Ralph Daley
President, Grange Community Association 

http://www.grangecommunity.ca



